
 

S. LARA SG-TRAD-201800330 JUL.-09-18 

 

T R A N S L A T I O N 

Deloitte 
 
 
 
Public Announcement 
 
It has come to Deloitte Inc.’s attention that the financial statements for Pistar Holding, S.A. and its 
Subsidiaries, which may have been given to third parties, include two Opinions issued under Deloitte 
Inc.’s logo, letterhead and signature. On these Opinions, we wish to communicate that: 
 

1. The Opinion dated January 30, 2018 on the financial statements of Pistar Holding and 
its Subsidiaries for the year ending June 30, 2017 was not issued by Deloitte. Deloitte 
Inc. did not conduct any audit on that date nor did it issue any opinion on those financial 
statements. 
 

2. The Opinion dated January 12, 2017 on the financial statements of Pistar Holding and 
its Subsidiaries for the year ending June 30, 2016 was not consistent with the Original 
opinion issued by Deloitte Inc. on these financial statements.  

 
Deloitte, Inc. hereby informs all individuals and entities that have received or may receive these 
documents that were drafted or distributed without Deloitte, Inc.’s knowledge or consent, that they 
must not circulate them or make decisions based on them. 
 
 
 
 
Deloitte, Inc. 
Panama, June 29, 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The remarks, opinions and anything expressed herein are the sole and exclusive responsibility of its 
author and the people paying for its publication. 


